From: Colin Crossman

Sent: 12 February 2021 14:52

To: NI Enquiries <NIEnquiries@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>

Subject: Re: Updates for Portishead Branch Line — MetroWest Phase 1

Unique Ref. PORT s57102

Colin Crossman

Update on progress with the applicant

We are still in negotiations with the applicant

Progress has been made but no agreement yet

On Tue, 9 Feb 2021 at 08:01, NI Mail Distribution <ni.mail.distribution @notifications.service.gov.uk>
wrote:

TR040011: Portishead Branch Line -
MetroWest Phase 1 Updates

Hi Colin Crossman

Please note, if you would like to attend any of the hearings scheduled
for 2-5 March 2021, contact the Case Team on:
Metrowest1@planninginspectorate.gov.uk

Notification of March hearings. Procedural Decisions in relation to the
Accompanied Site Inspection and the Applicant’s request to make
changes to the original application submitted at Deadline 4 (PDF, 262




KB) and The Examining Authority’s Further Written Questions (PDF,
396 KB).

See Portishead Branch Line — MetroWest Phase 1 for more
information.

You are receiving this email because you are subscribed to project
updates.

You can unsubscribe from these updates anytime by clicking
unsubscribe or copy and paste the link below into your browser.

https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/email-
unsubscription.php/?email=shipwaygatefarm@amail.com&project=TR
040011&code=037867829de81a581735d46b4f431557

Please note we are now using GOV.UK Notify as our mail service so
these updates are sent from a different mail address. There are no
other changes to these notifications and you will continue to receive
updates as before.

Note: Please do not reply to this message as it was sent from a
notification-only address that doesn’t accept incoming messages.
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